
Chioma Ugwonali 
 

The TCEQ has a rare opportunity to hold major polluters across Texas responsible for their
emissions. The air quality here in Tarrant County is already abysmal. We do not want to reward
corporate negligence and harmful pollution, and we certainly should not increase the financial
burden on taxpayers. 

Please adhere to your mission to protect the air quality of our state and make companies pay for
their own pollution. 


